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Club Finals 
Presentation

This year our finals presentation will 
be held in the clubhouse on 
Saturday 27th September at 7pm. It 
will be free to attend and fish and 
chips (or chicken/chips) will be 
available for those who wish to eat 
at a cost of £7 per person. Keep an 
eye out for the leaflet and sign up 
list going up shortly on the board in 
the clubhouse for you to add your 
name to if you wish to attend. 
Further information from Tony 
Gibbs (organiser) 07775098056

Many Congratulations and 
good luck to the following 

members in their upcoming 
competitions…


Brian Hobbs/Phil Cooper and 
Richard Fribbins/Norman 
Morgan in their THL pairs 

quarter finals.


To Brian, Stuart and Joshua 
Jones in their THL triples quarter 

finals.


To Richard Fribbins in his THL 
singles quarter finals match.


And to Norman Morgan, Richard 
Fribbins, Stuart Tyler and Tony 
Gibbs in their THL fours quarter 

finals.


Well done also to our ladies; 
Helen Wilson, Wendy Piper and 
Barbara White for reaching the 
THL triples quarter finals and 

putting up a brave fight against 
Holland on Sea.


emails 
Please note that if you wish to 
contact me regarding club business 
and in particular the sending out of 
emails to club members, please 
would you contact me on the email 
address at the top of this 
newsletter. Many Thanks, Carole 

Special Congratulations to….

John Gibson, on achieving his 
Essex County Badge. Well done!



GROUP 1

ASHFORD CUP WINNERS 2025


A very big congratulations to Group 1 on their fantastic 
achievement winning the Ashford cup this year. Among the 
30 bowlers who were selected and played for Group 1 were 6 
from Clacton. A special well done to each of  them: Russell 
Watson, Richard Fribbins, Norman Morgan, Joshua Jones, 

John Gibson and Stuart Tyler. 

(photograph of  our Clacton Team to follow in the next newsletter)


 



CLACTON AIR SHOW 2025


Clacton Air Show – Thursday 21st August and Friday 22nd August
We are now able to accept donations at the club – just ask the Steward 
to put them into the Committee room. We are now only 3 weeks away 
and we do not have enough tombola items for even half a day. Your 
support would be appreciated.


We are still looking for more of the following good conditioned items

for the Tombola and Bric-a-brac stalls.

These two stalls raise well over £1400 for club funds which in turn 
keeps membership fees down.


Childrens teddies, dolls, books, toys etc. (large or small)

Unwanted gifts such as toiletries etc.

Household electrical goods (These will be tested by us)

Unwanted bottles of wine or spirits (these will go down well!!!)

Bottles of water or fruit shoots

Sweets – always welcomed, especially by the children

Anything else you think suitable for either stall.


Any items not sold will be donated to the Salvation Army charity shop.

A big thank you to all those who have already donated - gratefully 
appreciated.


Any queries please do not hesitate to contact Gill on 0795 175 9260.
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